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I and my Family are in support of this new bill. We moved to the river almost 3 years 

ago so we could enjoy all the the river had to offer. The last few years have taken a 

toll on our outing do to the current laws. Our new boat at the time does not meet the 

current requirment. We can not even tow a tube or ski do the ballist restriction. You 

do not need ballist to tube or water ski. We do like to Surf and Wake Board also. 

When we first moved in we thought the zone system works great. Please look at 

putting this back into place with bill 1590. This is the best option for all on the river. 

 

Thanks, 

Lance Lewallen 


